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The CU Academic Senate has announced the election of a candidate to the position of Rector of Charles University,
which is to take place on Friday 25 October 2013. The presentation of candidates for the position of Rector of Charles
University will take place in the Blue Lecture Hall (Celetná 20, Prague 1) from 10 a.m. on Friday 18 October.


